
ANSWER

Dear Mr Stefanov,
 
Thank You very much for your letter concerning the beekeeping resolution. This has already 
been voted through by the Parliament so we will be unable to amend it in anyway. However, if 
the Commission now come forward with some proposals on this issue I will certainly take 
your suggestions into consideration when amending these.
 

Yours sincerely,
 
Neil Parish MEP


